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Public Comments 

 

Water Quality 

Stormwater runoff is a problem. Reduce development or prevent development.  

Stormwater runoff on town, county and state roads is an issue. Funding should be improved for 

stormwater mitigation.  

Increase communication with long-range town planning board.  

There needs to be an emphasis on collective septic systems. Focusing strictly on individual septic 

systems will not cut it.  

Educate newer residents on water quality issues. Connect with citizen’s advisory committees at each 

town.  

 

 
 

 

Additional Comments 

Lead innovative thinking with town planners to brainstorm what solutions could look like. 

Provide open and free consultation.  

Host morning work sessions with partners. 

Include Lake Montauk in PEP Plan. 

Ask if the education effort metrics that result in people actually taking actions to reduce their 

population foot print vote for a ballot measure that helps the environment.  

 


